SPECIAL MEETING & EXECUTIVE SESSION OF THE KENOSHA UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD HELD MARCH 23, 2021

A special meeting of the Kenosha Unified School Board was held on Tuesday, March 23, 2021, in Room 153 at the Educational Support Center. The purpose of this meeting was to vote on holding an executive session to follow immediately.

The meeting was called to order at 5:31 P.M.3(p)-3(p)o29.62 BT /F1 12 Tf 1 0 0 1 337.39 710.1

4. <u>Personnel: Problems</u>
Dr. Savaglio-Jarvis updated board members on several employee relation cases.

М